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Sheree S. Carson

SCarson@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.425.635.1422

F. +1.425.635.2422
August 13, 2021 

VIA WEB PORTAL  

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Docket U-210542 
In the Matter of the Joint Application of Puget Sound Energy, Ontario Teachers’ 
Pension Plan Board, and Macquarie Washington Clean Energy Investment, L.P., for an 
Order Authorizing Proposed Sales of Indirect Interests in Puget Sound Energy 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to Chapter 80.12 RCW and Chapter 480-143 WAC, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”), 
Ontario Teachers’ Pension Plan Board and Macquarie Washington Clean Energy Investment, 
L.P. (the “Joint Applicants”) request that the Commission approve the sale of a minority, non-
controlling interest in PSE’s parent company, Puget Holdings. Enclosed for filing in the above
docket please find the following:

1. Letter to Mark L. Johnson;

2. Joint Application (and Appendices 1 and 2);

3. Testimony and Exhibits of Mary E. Kipp on behalf of PSE (Exh. MEK-1T–MEK-2);

4. Testimony and Exhibits of Adrian J. Rodriguez on behalf of PSE (Exh. AJR-1T–AJR-
4);

5. Testimony and Exhibits of Aaron Rubin on behalf of Macquarie Washington Clean
Energy Investment, L.P. (Exh. AR-1T–AR-5);

6. Testimony and Exhibits of Christopher Parker on behalf of Ontario Teachers’ Pension
Plan Board (Exh. CP-1T–CP-4); and

7. Certificate of Service.
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As stated in more detail in the Joint Application, the Joint Applicants request that the 
Commission consider this application in an Open Meeting in November 2021. The Joint 
Applicants will engage in informal discovery with stakeholders that are routinely granted 
intervention in PSE proceedings to allow these stakeholders to submit substantive comments in 
advance of the Open Meeting. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Sheree Strom Carson 
 
Enclosures 


